---------- Forwarded message ---------- �From: ddoyle@uoregon.edu < ddoyle@uoregon.edu > �Date: Apr 9, 2007 2:33 PM �Subject: 200603.31545: Econ 399 �To: "200603.31545", ddoyle@uoregon.edu ��Hey everyone, just reminding you to vote for the ASUO elections this week.  It only takes a second.  The ballot is on duck web under the students menu.  If you don't know who to vote for Richard Nile for President is a great choice.  You can check him out at http://richardnileasuo.com/ I am voting for him because he wants to make a difference and get us students involved in Campus affairs.  Thanks for your time.  Duane Doyle 


